
Welcome

From the Mayor
Bermuda Run is a great place to Just Be. When my wife, Sue, and I moved here  
12 years ago, it was for the convenience, the resources, and most of all its wonderful 
“small town” charm. Our attachment to our town has grown as we have immersed 
ourselves into the community. It’s clear Bermuda Run continues to be a popular choice 
for young people, families, and retirees. 

In this issue, we are inviting you to get to know our Bermuda Run Town Council 
Members. We want everyone learn a few things about those working on your behalf  
to make Bermuda Run town such a wonderful place. 

The Council and Staff just met for our Annual Planning 
Session, and we came away energized by the thoughts 

and plans for the year (and beyond!). With our town’s Comprehensive Plan as 
my guide, I look forward to the future, and you can count on me to actively engage 
you for your ideas across a variety of things. In the meantime, please feel free to 
give me a call (336-391-1992), or send me an email (rcross@townofbr.com). 

Rick Cross 
Mayor, Town of Bermuda Run

Greetings!
January 2020

Census Update
The 2020 Census is only a few months away, and this count 
will be historical. For the first time ever, the Census is being 
offered online, and it is also the chance for you to make a 
historical impact in your state. 
Information gathered through the Census serves as the 
foundation for a system of elective government, as the means 
for informed decision-making by businesses, city planners, 
non-profit organizations and individual Americans. 
Please remember to do you part, and stand up to be counted! 
Our future depends on it. 

The Town of Bermuda Run Government Offices 
are open Monday - Friday from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.

News

2020 SUMMER CONCERT SERIES

Save the Dates
Matt Dylan & The Honky Tonk Outlaws – Saturday, May 16 
ENVISION – Saturday, June 20 
Eric & The Chill Tones – Saturday, August 22 
North Tower Band – Saturday, September 5 
Special Occasion Band – Saturday, September 26 



Meet...

The Vision of Bermuda Run is to aspire to be a welcoming small town with a diverse economic base and 
excellent quality of life. Take a moment to learn a little about the people representing you in that vision.

Curtis Capps 
As a 22 year resident of the 
area, Curtis and his wife, 
Deborah, love calling 
Bermuda Run home. He is 
the president and general 
manager of Parkway Ford  
in Lexington. He was elected 
to the Town Council in 
November 2019. 

What Curtis enjoys about Bermuda Run:  
“I love that residents are free to be as active as 
they want to be in enjoying the many different 
things Bermuda Run has to offer, such as golf, 
tennis, soccer, and great restaurants.”

What Curtis would like to see accomplished: 
“I want to continue to work to attract young 
families and utilize the Comprehensive Plan in 
making all decisions.”

Chris Fowler 
Chris and his wife, Kathryn, 
have been residents for five 
years. As a CPA, he is the 
Finance Director for YVEDDI 
(Yadkin Valley Economic 
Development, Inc.). He was 
elected to the Town Council 
in 2017.

What Chris enjoys about Bermuda Run:  
“Bermuda Run is a wonderful ‘walkable town’, 
and I look forward to more young families and 
businesses locating here.”

What Chris would like to see accomplished: 
“Having an additional hotel built will be great 
for the area, as will more multi-family housing.”

Heather Coleman
Heather and her husband, 
Jesse, have been residents 
for 17 years. She is the 
owner and president of 
Vista Realty, which focuses 
on property management. 
She was elected to the Town 
Council in November 2019. 

What Heather enjoys about Bermuda Run:  
“I love coming home on Friday evening and not 
leaving the community until Monday morning!  
We have so many amenities that bring families 
outdoors, like the Blue Heron Trail.”

What Heather would like to see accomplished:  
“I support the Ignite Davie program, and any 
other program that promotes workforce 
education.”

Mike Ernst
Mike and his wife, Linda, 
have been residents for  
22 years. He is a retired 
president of Hanesbrands, 
and he is a veteran of the 
N.C. National Guard. He  
was elected to the Town 
Council in 2017. 

What Mike enjoys about Bermuda Run:  
“It’s great that Bermuda Run is welcoming to  
all lifestyles and is committed to creating an 
environment that has a variety of activities  
and interests for all residents.” 

What Mike would like to see accomplished?  
“Developing housing opportunities that address 
lifestyle changes and the demographic shift we 
are experiencing. 

Your Town Council



Get Social...

New Housing

Spreading the Word 
From the BB&T Sports Park and 
WinMock to the area’s world-class 
golf courses, Bermuda Run attracts 
a lot of visitors throughout the year. 

In 2019, the Bermuda Run Tourism 
Development Association launched 
the “Do A 180” marketing 
campaign to inform visitors, and 
residents, too, about all of the great 
businesses, resources, and events 
that make our area such a great 
place to “Just Be.”

If you haven’t yet, you can follow 
DoA180BRNC on Instagram, and 
like the Do A 180 to Bermuda Run 
page on Facebook.

Let’s Walk!
Whether it’s BB&T Sports 
Park, Kinderton Village, the 
Davie Medical Center, or  
even in your neighborhood, 
Bermuda Run is great to get 
outside and just walk or run!

Recently installed pedestrian 
crossing lights on Yadkinville 
Road, have made access to 
the Davie Medical greenways 
easier and safer. 

So, let’s walk and enjoy Bermuda 
Run from the great outdoors.

The first phase of Comet Bermuda Run within 
the Kinderton development on Kinderton Way 
will be receiving new residents as of January.

When complete, Comet will features 224 luxury 
apartment homes with a variety of one- and 
two-bedroom floorplans and 27 electric vehicle 
charging-equipped garages on a nicely 
landscaped property.

Apartment amenities include smartphone-
controlled locks and thermostats, open kitchen 
concepts with stainless steel appliances, tiled 
backsplashes, solid wood cabinetry, and granite 
countertops, premium flooring in a mix of 
concrete, carpet, and wood-style flooring 
options and more.

Community amenities include a fitness center, 
yoga room, package delivery lockers, Wifi, 
self-serve Java and beer taps, billiards table, 
resort-style pool with lap lane, ping pong  
table, outdoor grilling station, fire pit lounge, 

dog park, and car 
wash center.

The management 
company’s “Hometown 
Leader” program 
offers incentives for 
teachers, firefighters, 
law enforcement, 
nurses and military 
renters. The Comet office is open, and the first 
building will begin having residents move in 
throughout the month of January.  

For more info, visit CometBermudaRun.com.

NOW 
OPEN
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Want to stay up-to-date on what’s  
going on around town? 
Follow: Town of Bermuda Run and Do A 180 to Bermuda Run on Facebook 
and Instagram to stay up-to-date on what’s going on in and around town.

TownOfBR.com is the 

town’s government 

website. It is full of 

information for residents 

and business owners, 

and it includes a brief 

history of how Bermuda 

Run became such a 

great place to Just Be.

Connected

For information about recent news, public notices, and  
upcoming government events, visit TownOfBR.com.


